
 

 

 

 

 

Oral neutral testimony on HB 2022 

Special elections 

By  

Leah Fliter, 

Assistant Executive Director for Advocacy 

Kansas Association of School Boards 

Lfliter@kasb.org 

In 

Senate Federal and State Affairs 

March 3, 2025 

Mr. Chair and members of the Committee,  

KASB appears as neutral today on HB 2022 as written because it will not have a negative impact 
on school district special elections. 

We would oppose any effort to amend the bill to specify an arbitrary date for special elections. 
School districts should have the flexibility to schedule special elections to have maximum 
impact and effectiveness.  

Thank you. 
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